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Well Done Holly 
We want to say Well Done! to Holly in Y2 while we have 

been in lockdown Holly has learned to ride her bike and 

then cycled 50 miles to raise money for Chester Zoo.  

She did so well and raised a fantastic £400.  What a 

superstar! 

 

 Link Group 

Link Group for our new Reception started today it was 

lovely to welcome all our new pupils and their families.  We 

hope you enjoyed your first day as much as we enjoyed 

having you.      

 
 

Thank you Jack 
Thank you to Jack in Y6 who has put his spare 

time to good use.  He has designed and made a 

fantastic banner to thank the NHS we have 

displayed it on the railings at the back of the 

main playground.  It is so colourful and a lovely 

thing to show our appreciation for all the NHS 

staff. 

 

Our Values - Love, Respect, Hope, Forgiveness, T rust, 

Perseverance. 

 

Home Learning 
For the pupils who have not yet returned to 

school we are emailing you individually with your 

home learning packs if you would rather they 

were printed please contact us at school and we 

can arrange for you to collect them from us.  All 

pupils who have now returned to school are given 

work to complete on the days they are at home 

and this should be brought back completed the 

following week for marking. Please do not hesitate 

to contact us if you need any assistance with the 

work sent home.          

Diary Dates 

17th July School Closes 1.10pm 

2nd Sept School Reopens 

9th Oct Flu Vaccinations 

14th Oct School Photographs  

23rd Oct School Closes Half Term 

3rd Nov School Reopens 

18th Dec School Closes 1.10pm  

Site Supervisor Position 
Mrs Rotherforth is sadly leaving us in August and we 

will miss her very much.  Her position has been 

advertised on Lancashire County Council Jobs website.  

If you or you know anybody who would be interested 

the closing date is 10th July 2020.  The hours are 25 

per week all year 7.30am-9.00am and 2.30pm-6.00pm 

Monday-Friday.     

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://static1.squarespace.com/static/5287080ee4b0020f1bc6b861/t/5323d831e4b0934c33429700/1394858100404/Waving%2Bhands.jpg%3Fformat%3D1500w&imgrefurl=http://www.quotabeenleigh.org.au/community-sponsors/&h=630&w=1386&tbnid=VPmoL9KBhe2quM:&zoom=1&q=waving+hands&docid=4E3zuS_BczNOBM&ei=09R6VfltxbTuBs21g4gH&tbm=isch&ved=0CCMQMygDMANqFQoTCLmjw4-YisYCFUWa2wodzdoAcQ


 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value is Hope:- 

 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons and the wider 

curriculum our children become well rounded, caring 

change makers in our world. Each child is at the heart 

of all we do, to ensure they become the best they can 

be and are meant to be. 

 

Online Safety Newsletter 
The latest online safety newsletter has 

been posted on our website.  Please take 

some time to read it as it has up to date 

information and is really helpful to ensure 

your child is safe when online. 


